CITY o= GOSNELLS

Get merry with Jingle All the Way

The City’s popular annual Christmas celebration Jingle All the Way is set to be
‘snow much fun’ this Saturday 9 December.

From 5pm until 9pm, the Civic Centre Gardens and Centennial Pioneer Park
will transform into a magical Christmas extravaganza, complete with roving
performers, carollers, Christmas crafts and activities, songs and pocket
performances — and a return visit from the Grinch.

It might be summer in Perth, but Jingle All the Way will be a winter wonderland,
with a new attraction this year — a beautiful Snow Garden, featuring real snow,
a giant snow slide and more.

Special guests Santa and Mrs Claus will travel down from the North Pole to join
in the festivities, with a free Santa photo available between 5pm and 7pm.

The easy 1.5km trail is wheelchair accessible and ends at the Civic Centre
Gardens, where the night will conclude with a family friendly concert headlined
by popular Perth party band, Proof.

Food Truck Alley will provide delicious bites to eat, or bring your own picnic to
enjoy, and remember to pack a rug or low chair to enjoy the concert in comfort.

Winners of the Safe City Christmas Lights Competition will also be announced.

Visit the City’s website for more details.

Mayor’s Message

Christmas is one of my favourite times of the year — especially seeing the City of
Gosnells community come together at Jingle All the Way.

It is a time to catch up and celebrate with friends and family. This December, take
a moment to share the Christmas spirit with others in the community. Whether you
contribute to charity, join in a local carols event or street party, or simply check
on your neighbours, it’s the connections we make at Christmas that make the
season magical.

It has certainly been a big year at the City of Gosnells in 2023, with our biggest-ever Fusion Food and
Culture Festival, the expansion of the Community Grants Program, the completion of our largest-ever
winter planting program and much more.

Next year promises to be even better, including the continuation of work at Mary Carroll Park,
including an all-abilities playground, and the Southern River Business Park. A huge range of
community events, programs and activities will also continue to bring people together.

On behalf of my fellow Councillors and City staff, | wish you a very happy Christmas and a safe and
prosperous New Year. Mayor Terresa Lynes

7 December 2023

Christmas bins and
City opening hours

Rubbish and recycling collections
and City opening hours will be
affected by Christmas and New Year
celebrations. From Christmas Day,
Monday 25 December, to Friday

5 January, bins will be collected
one day later than usual. Additional
recycling collections will take place
from Monday 18 December to
Saturday 30 December. Visit the
City’s website for details.
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